The Giddings News

October 2, 1942

DIME BOX

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Smith of Port Arthur visited here last week. Mr. Smith returned home leaving Mrs. Smith and daughter, Andrea, for a visit with Mr. and Mrs. A. P. Moses.

The Ladies Aid of the Lutheran Church here sponsored a bazaar Saturday p. m. at the Hejtmancik building. Many use ful things were donated and sold and coffee and cake were served and sold. Rev. Tillmanns and several of his Giddings members were there and it was very much of a success.

The H. D. meeting was held at the home, of Mrs. Elder Burttschell Thursday p. m. of last week. A very interesting program was carried out, with the new H. D. Agt., Miss Bucek, present.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Strong of Caldwell visited Mr. and Mrs. Byron Moses, Sunday

The lunchroom at school opened up again this week and everybody was glad. Mesdames Antone Baklik, Louise Baklik and Mary Wilhite are the ladies attending to the preparation and serving of the lunches.

Mr. and Mrs. Roy Stanley and baby Linda and Wayne Thomas, all of Killeen, visited home folks over the week-end.

T. J. Kyle who is in the Navy and stationed at Corpus Christi, visited his family here Saturday and Sunday.

Mr. Harry Hannes of Mission is visiting relatives here at this time.